
Feb 21, 2020 

PUC Commission 
NH 

Dear Commission, 

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE 
19-057). 

We are two retired 72 yr olds, living on fixed incomes. We have an all-electric modest home. Our 
electric bill runs up to $600 a month in the winter, even with our thermostats set at 64 degrees. We 
simply cannot afford another rate hike. I'm cold. 

The proposed 23.9% residential increase is higher than any other rate class. 

In addition, increasing the basic customer charge unfairly adds to the burden on many older Eversource 
customers, who generally use less electricity. Eversource New Hampshire customers already pay a much 
higher monthly customer charge than their customers in Massachusetts and Connecticut. 

Utility rates are an essential pocketbook issue for people age SO-plus and their families, many of whom 
struggle to balance paying utility bills and other household expenses along with buying food and 
medicine. 

Please reject the unfair Eversource residential rate hike proposals. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Eileen Ehlers 
14 Ardon Drive 
Hooksett, NH 03106 
(603) 485-7013 
eileensdesk@aol .com 


